

21/05/2019 Hanover Action meeting, Small meeting room, Hanover Centre.

Simon Bannister, Ian MacIntyre, Jackie Strube, Caitríona Vines, Les Gunbie, Sarah Gorton, David Gibson, Ruth Moorhouse, Dina, Kristoffer Hewitt.

Apols: Claire Rainey

1. Climate Emergency – Success with questions to candidates, many responses received despite short turnaround. Thank you to all who responded. Les has since emailed elected councillors to congratulate and follow up with info on climate emergency. Link to video by Peter to be circulated with the minutes and shared. Next step is discussion of citizen's assembly – Oxford and France have agreed to put this in place. Officers for the committees will be in place 22 May so Les will contact those on the T&E committee once listed regarding citizen's assembly plus reach out to XR strategic group regarding a concerted effort.
2. Seedling swap this Saturday 25<sup>th</sup> – Jackie, Caitríona, Kristoffer to run this with help from Sarah and possibly Simon. Repair café will run from 12. Sarah providing refreshments.  
Zocolo 21<sup>st</sup> June – Sarah and David to print posted, if others can collect from them to distribute. Ruth and choir will attend but difficulty last year in locating the key pockets of people – potential to gather at the Codfather – if this is decided please let HA or Caitríona know and I can publicise this in advance (not on the day as I will be away)  
Trees – some action due to push by David and Dick but now waiting on details of new tree champion in the council.
3. Bike Storage – Jackie to follow up with council. Idea of Hanover bicycle coop to look at abandoned bikes – discuss with Ian if wish to take this further.
4. Street Clutter – discussions have been had with Rachel from cityclean at the community forum so further update available through this forum
5. Films will be revisited in Autumn. Details of films available for sharing have been shared with other groups as some copies available for borrowing from Sarah
6. Website – Ian and Simon have started to have a think about this
7. AGM – last AGM was 19/06/18 so decision for next AGM to take place in September.
8. Govia fund - £15M fund available and survey as to how this is to be spent online. Sarah will share this survey and Caitríona will circulate with possible suggestions of solar panels on Govia buildings, greening stations and bike facilities.
9. Pesticide – good uptake by councillors. Streets have not been sprayed but can we all take an action to keep an eye on our locality to ensure unsightly weeds don't take over so as to minimise complaints from other locals. Plus share photos of any nice weeds and we can put this on twitter, facebook or Instagram.

Next meeting 18<sup>th</sup> June, small meeting room, Hanover Centre.